
                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

9/6/2020 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Tabulam Public School will postpone our NAIDOC celebrations that we had planned for the end of this 
term until the start of next term. After careful consideration and discussions, we have decided to 
postpone so we can hopefully include our community in the celebrations. At this point in time if we 
were to run it this term, due to the restrictions in place from the Department of Education regarding 
Covid-19, we would not be able to involve the community. We are very hopeful to involve our 
community in the special event and to celebrate NAIDOC 2020. Please stay tuned for more information 
as it becomes available, including a proposed date!  

Thank you to Pop Joe for his hard work on the Cultural Room Mural. He has included the children in this 
process and the final result looks amazing. He has made the Cultural Room a focal point of the school. 
The artwork, detail and including the children in the process has been a great success. Thank you, Pop 
Joe! 

A special thank you to Big W and Woolworths in Lismore for their support of TPS. Both businesses have 
supported the school with vouchers to support learning and to purchase items from their stores to 
promote learning. We are very lucky to have their support and will use these vouchers to purchase 
equipment to support learning inside and out of the classroom. THANK YOU, BIG W AND 
WOOLWORTHS LISMORE!  

If you are not yet connected to class DOJO please ask so we can get you connected as we often put the 
great learning your child is doing on here to keep you connected.   

Child reports will be modified for this semester and will be completed and delivered to children in the 
last week of this term. The A-E reporting scale will not be included in this report due to the time spent 
away from school in the Covid-19 period. If you have any questions regarding your child’s education, I 
encourage you to call the school to make a time for a discussion.  

EVERY SCHOOL DAYS COUNTS - IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT AT SCHOOL PLEASE TEXT, PHONE OR FACEBOOK 
MESSAGE TO LET US KNOW. I HAVE BEEN RINGING AND CHECKING UP TO MAKE SURE ALL KIDS ARE AT 
SCHOOL EACH DAY FOR LEARNING TO BE THE BEST THEY CAN BE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is away from school can you please send a note, call the office or send a 
message via Facebook to let us know. EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! 

Regards, 

Shaun Piccoli 

Principal Tabulam Public School  

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anna playing in the fairy garden. The children are loving all 
the new rocks and accessories.  


